Mr. Braha's February Newsletter

Dates to Remember:

Every Tuesday is pizza day

March 16 – 20: March Break

Please use the Board's website to stay up to date on the latest job action and possible school closures

Quote of the month:

An investment in knowledge, pays the best interest.

~ Benjamin Franklin

If you need to contact me, please do not hesitate to contact me at:

david.braha@granderie.ca

or

(519)752-2296 x125003

We would like to welcome Mrs.
Cain to our classroom. She will
be covering for Mrs. Duiker who
will be absent indefinitely
dealing with a personal matter.
Please help me welcome to Mrs.
Cain!

This month we are going to continue focusing on personal space. We are also working on sharing with our peers and taking turns.

As the weather continues to be inconsistent, please ensure you child is dressed appropriately to be outside for twenty minutes twice a day. Thanks!

